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PUBLIC ADVISORY

Construction to Labrador South Health Centre parking lot

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising the public that construction has begun on the
parking lot at the Labrador South Health Centre in Forteau.

Members of the public are asked to use caution in the area and to abide by signage
provided at the site.

Construction has begun in the upper portion of the parking lot and members of the
public are encouraged to use the lower and side parking areas, if possible, during this
time.

We would like to thank the public for their cooperation and apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause.



